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To: 

NAESB – ESS/ITS Subcommittees
From: 

PJM Interconnection, LLC



Subject:
Formal Comments - 2008 WEQ AP Items 2.a.i.2 and 2.a.vii.1 - Conditional Firm Business Practice Standards
Date: 
July 25, 2008

PJM has reviewed the Recommended Standards for Conditional Firm put forth by the WEQ Electronic Scheduling and Information Technology Subcommittees (ESS/ITS).  PJM offers the formal comments included below.  

Your consideration of these formal comments is most appreciated. 

Respectfully Submitted:

Patrick Brown, Manager, NERC & Regional Coordination



Chris Advena, Manager, Tariff Integration

Kevin Gresh, Analyst, Tariff Integration
Catherine Wesley, Senior Analyst, NERC & Regional Coordination
Formal Comments on the Standards for Conditional Firm
General Comment:

PJM supports the standards as presently drafted.  

WEQ 001 Comment:

In WEQ 001 Appendix C - Section 001-C.2 include the parenthetical phrase “(Conditional Curtailment Option)” after “conditional firm point-to-point service” so that it is clear that the exemption for conditional firm point-to-point service is applicable to the Conditional Curtailment Option.
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